
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Miller, Harvey J. (Harv)
Cc: Fink, Steven; Haddad, Deborah
Subject: Geography 5212
Date: Thursday, January 29, 2015 4:48:00 PM

Dear Harv,
 
This week the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee looked at the new course request for Geography
 5212.
 
I am very happy to report that the Committee unanimously approved the request with the minor
 recommendation that on p. 2 of the syllabus the reference to “5 short midterm examinations” be
 changed to “5 short examinations” (since they are not all midterms).
 
We will now advance the proposal to the Graduate School and the Office of Academic Affairs.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Steve Fink (Chair of the ASC
 Graduate Curriculum Committee; cc’d here), or me.
 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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